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UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

The Board of Education Appoints New IHS
Principal

June 19, 2019
Dear Irvington School Community,

It is with great excitement that | write to introduce the next Principal of
Irvington High School, Ms. Juliet Gevargis-Mizimakoski, who was appointed at the
June 18th Board of Education meeting. Ms. Gevargis-Mizimakoski, who will begin
in July, joins the IHS family following many successful years as an Assistant
Principal and Social Studies teacher in the region.

Following an extensive search process that was informed by feedback from
members of the school community in focus groups, Ms. Gevargis-Mizimakoski
proved to be a great match for the IHS students, faculty and staff. She is a
passionate educator with strong interpersonal skills and is an experienced
instructional leader who is prepared to lead our great school to an even brighter
future.

Please join me in welcoming Ms. Gevargis-Mizimakoski to the Irvington school
community. In the coming days, we will announce opportunities to meet
Principal Gevargis-Mizimakoski.

Sincerely,

Kristopher Harrison, Ed.D
Superintendent of Schools

www.irvingtonschools.org

00



https://www.irvingtonschools.org
http://www.irvingtonschools.org
https://www.facebook.com/IrvingtonUFSD/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCFmUI-HOJvuCjL_0_clV8wQ

